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It is the mission of the Wausau School District to advance student learning, achievement, and success.

Wausau Txoos Tsevkawm tsis muaj kev ntxub ntxaug cais neeg rau ntawm tej hauvpaus lus uas yog haiv neeg, hnub nyoog, tsos nqaij, kev ntseeg, haiv neeg keeb kwm, 
caj ces,, kev ntseeg dabtsi, cev xeeb tub, muaj txij nkawm los tsis muaj, yog niam yog txiv lawm los tsis tau, kev nyiam pojniam los txivneej, yog pojniam los txivneej 
(xam tagnrho kev hloov mus ua pojniam los txivneej, kev hloov ntawm pojniam mus ua txivneej los txivneej mus ua pojniam), losyog lub cev ntaj ntsug, pajhlwb kev xav, 
kev zoo siab kev npau taws, losyog kev tsis muaj peevxwm kawm (“Tej Pab Pawg Uas Tau Muaj Kev Tivthaiv”). 

June 2022

Dear Wausau School District Families: 

We hope you are enjoying your summer! Even though the school year just ended, an important deadline 
for next school year is quickly approaching. Any K-12 families with students in need of yellow school bus 
transportation for next school year must submit an application to First Student no later than July 7. 

Here is a link to the yellow school bus application.

Here are a couple of things to note: 
1. First Student generally provides home-to-school transportation for these situations: 
 a.  Student resides more than two miles from their home school 
 b.  Student resides in an area identified in the District’s Hazardous Transportation Plan 
 c.  Students with transportation identified in their Individualized Educational Program (IEP) 
2. Bus stop locations are determined by the home address the Wausau School District has on file for your 
 student(s).  You’ll want to make sure the address you provide on the yellow bus application is the same 
 as the one the district has on file.  If you need to change the home address on file for your student(s), 
 please call the Longfellow Administration Center at 715-261-0500.

If you have any other questions, please call First Student at 715-842-2268.

Thank you, 
Wausau School District Administration

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScorx_DJ3kF5eguw9zsKA-TK6-leB9CZ70f6KjZq6zVNV8bAA/viewform

